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No Issues
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Potential Savings
$43,746.63
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The luxury goods brand’s insurance carrier
retained  NovaData-Solutions to audit and
analyze the restoration company’s invoices;
utilizing both our industry and rate sheet
adherence platforms. These audits resulted
in the identification of 21%+ in financial
anomalies within 48 hours of submitting the
restoration invoices to NovaData-Solutions.   

O U R  S O L U T I O NO U R  S O L U T I O NO U R  S O L U T I O N

A luxury goods store suffered a catastrophic
flooding event which resulted in extensive
damage to the storefront. This property loss
required the utilization of a third party
restoration company to perform mitigation
and clean up services in order to restore the
affected wing to its original state, prior to the
flooding event in the shopping mall.

T H E  S I T U A T I O NT H E  S I T U A T I O NT H E  S I T U A T I O N

Dramatically reduces invoice review time,
bypassing Manual processes to review invoices
that are slow, inconsistent, and expensive.

Faster Processing

Eliminate persistent inaccuracies and
overcharges in bills for property mitigation
services.

Greater Accuracy

All restoration companies’ invoices are audited
by identical standards, creating an unbiased
and neutral invoice review process. 

Auditing Consistency

K E Y  B E N E F I T SK E Y  B E N E F I T SK E Y  B E N E F I T S

Low-investment high return, ask us about our
pricing options.

Cost Effective

A U D I T  F I N D I N G SA U D I T  F I N D I N G SA U D I T  F I N D I N G S

NovaData-Solutions privileged and confidential
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T O P  F L A G G E D  I T E M ST O P  F L A G G E D  I T E M ST O P  F L A G G E D  I T E M S

NovaData-Solutions privileged and confidential

V I S I T  O U R  W E B S I T E  T O  L E A R N  M O R E :  W W W . N O V A D A T A - S O L U T I O N S . C O M

Contact:
Chris Troy - Co-Founder & President
chris_troy@novadata-solutions.com
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